
December 23, 2019 

 

The Redevelopment Commission of the Town of Corydon, Indiana, met in the Town Hall, 219 

N. Capitol Avenue, Corydon, Indiana, on the 23rd day of December 2019 at 7:00 PM.  

 

The meeting was called to order by Chris Mattingly, who presided. 

 

The members of the Commission present or absent were as follows: 

Present:    Absent: 

Chris Mattingly -President  Rachel Baelz 

Eva North     Mark L. Parks 

Roger L. McGraw  

 

 

Attorney Chris Byrd and Rand Heazlitt attended the meeting 

 

Everyone stood and recited the Pledge of Allegiance.  

 

Eva North made a motion to approve the minutes of the last regular meeting. Roger McGraw seconded 

the motion. The motion passed.  

 

Eva made a motion to accept the invoice from Nix construction as presented. Roger seconded the 

motion. The motion passed unanimously.  

 

Eva made a motion to accept the Shireman invoice as presented. Roger seconded the motion. The 

motion passed 3-0. 

 

Rand made the Board aware that the Town had engaged the Wheatley Group and they would be making 

proposals in the near future regarding the Gerdon Property.  

 

Eva North made a motion to adjourn. Roger McGraw seconded the motion. The motion passed and the 

meeting was adjourned at 7:08 

 

DATED: ____________________________________________________ 

 

SIGNED: ____________________________________________________ 

 

ATTEST: ____________________________________________________ 


